
STAFF UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT PAUL CARLSEN – April 23, 2020 
 
 
Team LTC, 

 

We have received our student aid portion of CARES Act funding ($488,908) and are now accepting 

applications from students to access these funds in the form of emergency grants: 
https://gotoltc.edu/cares-help/. Please spread the word so we can get these funds to students in need as 

fast as possible. 

Eligible students may receive up to $2,000 to help offset costs associated with a disruption of college 

services. In the event a student is not eligible to receive these specific grants under the CARES Act, we will 

work with them to find alternative emergency grant options through the LTC Foundation. 

I am very proud to share we are one of the first colleges in Wisconsin to receive these funds and begin 

distributing them to students my sincere appreciate to everyone who made that possible. 

 

Thanks, Paul 

 

https://gotoltc.edu/cares-help/

